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Canopy Thank You 
 
I am pleased to say that the canopies have been moved and have already proved useful in their new positions.  
I would like to thank all those that came to help; Mr Bellas, Mr Chapman, Ms Corry, Mr Corry, Mr Gondolo-
Gordon, Mr Mould, Mr Pickup, Mr Toogood, Mr Tucker and of course Mr Coad who co-ordinated events 
perfectly. 
 
Open Day – Wednesday 9th June 
 
This term’s Open Day will take place on Wednesday 9th June.  You are warmly invited to join us in school at a 
time of your choice and for as long or short a time 
as is convenient to you. We would just ask you to 
be mindful that the teachers will be teaching and 
unable to discuss your child’s progress with you on 
this day.  If you find that a lot of parents are in one 
class, it would be appreciated if you could spread 
your attendance out so that the children can carry 
on with their learning with minimal disruption.  
Having said this, we are thoroughly looking forward 
to welcoming as many of you as possible on the 
9th.  Please enter the school via the front office and 
ensure that the gate is closed when entering or 
leaving the site. If you have time, we would 
welcome your comments in our Vistors’ Book 
which is available in the office. 
 
Non-Uniform for PTA Fete Saturday 18th June 
(and Gazebos) 
 
This Friday 17th June will be a non-uniform day in return for cakes and fresh produce for the fete on Saturday.  
We are keeping fingers crossed for dry weather on Saturday but would appreciate being able to borrow some 
gazebos …just in case! 
 
May Day 
 
We would like to pass on our thanks to everyone that contributed to the money raised on May Day.  We have 
been able to add a further £337 to our fundraising total. 
 
Healthy Snacks Only 
 
Please be reminded that breaktime snacks should only be fresh or dried fruit.  Biscuits, chocolates and 
crisps are not permitted. 
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
Congratulations to William Cartner who has achieved a pass with merit in his grade 2 LAMDA acting exam and 
George Cartner has passed his Grade 1 LAMDA acting exam with distinction. If you have any pupil 
achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the office: 
office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 


